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Week Ending 1-7-24 

 
INCIDENTS: 
 
1-1-24 
 
At 0006hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0001 to assist another agency at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 1051hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0002 for a report of reckless 
driving coming north from US 62 & SR 83. 
 
At 1522hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0003 for an animal complaint near 
Deer Run Park on Glen Dr.   
 
At 2206hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0004 for a reported suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St.  One male was arrested for falsification and 
transported to the Holmes County jail. 
 
1-2-24 
 
At 1724hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0005 for a theft of service 
complaint at a residence on S. Crawford St. 
 
At 2144hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0006 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2300hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0007 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
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1-3-24 
 
At 1438hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0008 for a report of breaking & 
entering at a business on Hebron St. 
 
At 1512hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0009 for a report of a TPO 
volitation at a business on S. Washington St.  One male subject was arrested. 
 
At 2045hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0011 for a reported domestic 
disturbance at a residence on S. Mad Anthony St.  One male was arrested and 
transported to the Holmes County jail. 
 
1-4-24 
 
At 0834hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0012 to assist with a vehicle 
lockout at residence on Bob White Ln. 
 
At 1746hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0013 to assist another agency at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1841hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0014 to assist another agency at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr.  One male was arrested for a warrant out of Wayne county 
and transported to the county-line for pickup. 
 
1-5-24 
 
At 1131hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0015 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1436hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0016 for a civil stand by at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1541hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0017 for a civil stand by at a 
residence on N. Crawford St. 
 
At 2214hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0018 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2345hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0019 to assist another agency at a 
residence on Hebron St. 
 
 
 



   

 

   

 

1-6-24 
 
At 1213hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0020 for a report of junk at a 
residence on N Washington St. 
 
At 1214hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0021 for a report of junk at a 
residence on N Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1407hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0022 to check the welfare of a 
resident on N Washington St. 
 
At 1550hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0023 for a parking problem on S 
Washington St. 
 
1-7-24 
 
At 0142hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0024 for a message delivery to a 
resident on Walk Up St. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
1-3-24 
 
At 1621hrs this department responded to call 24MPD0010 for a non-injury two vehicle 
at a business on Wooster Rd. 
 
 


